
  
PAC Executive 2024-2025 

 

Chair ..............................................Christina Sigouin 

Vice Chair ......................................Helly Vekariya 

Treasurer .......................................Dayna Reid 

Secretary .......................................Dorothy Blasu 

DPAC Rep ......................................Sarina Budial 

Fundraising Chair ............................Vacant 

Member at Large ............................Tasha Murray 
 

Get Connected 
 

 

Contact us at glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca. Watch 

for details about PAC news, events, meetings and more 

through the school’s e-mail notification system and the 

school website (https://glenwood.burnabyschools.ca/) 

 

Looking for another way to keep in touch? Join our 

Facebook group – Glenwood Elementary School PAC 

 

 

 

 

 

Glenwood Elementary School 

Parent Advisory Council 

Information for Families 

 

Inside: 
 

• What is a PAC? 

• Why get involved? 

• How to get involved? 

• Who to contact? 

mailto:glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca
https://glenwood.burnabyschools.ca/


 

The purpose of the Glenwood Parent Advisory Council 

(PAC) is to: 

• Facilitate parent/community support for the school and 

organize events/programs that contribute to school life. 

• Encourage and recruit parent involvement as needed and 

desired by the school. 

• Raise funds for the school/student needs as decided by the 

voting parents*. Thanks to PAC committees, parents, 

volunteers and donations, in the last few years we have 

funded field trips, school-wide lessons, basketball court, rock 

circle, fence art and much more! 
 

*Any parent/guardian attending PAC meetings may vote 

 

Get Involved 
There are many ways to get involved: 

✓ Volunteer at special events such as pancake 

breakfast, holiday market, movie nights, etc. 

✓ Sign up to volunteer on a committee 

✓ Serve in a leadership role on PAC Executive 

✓ Participate in fundraising efforts 

 

PAC volunteer opportunities include: 
o Classroom WhatsApp representatives 

o Shop for fun lunch and fun snack days 

o Distribute fun lunch to students 

o Help with fundraising 

o Organize school movie nights and social events 

o Help with seasonal crafts & children’s holiday sale 

o Volunteer at the annual December pancake breakfast 
 

 

Parents/guardians are all members of the PAC. Everyone is 

welcome to attend meetings and events. Watch for details 

about meeting dates to come by e-mail from the school! 
 

The first day of school is September 3, 2024 from 9-10AM 

(kindergarten students have their own gradual entry 

schedule). Parents, caregivers, kindergarteners, and siblings 

are welcome to join the PAC for a welcome back social at 

the school during this time while the students are in class. 

 
 

Support our fundraisers: 
 

➢ Lee’s Bottle Depot – Bag your bottles, cans, and other 

refundable containers and drop off at 7385 Buller Ave in 

Burnaby. Print a label inside – no need to sort them! 

➢ Other fundraisers may be planned throughout the year. Have 

any ideas? Please get in touch. 


